Attendance Ushers, 2020!

EXTRA- WITH THE FEWER CHAIRS WE NEED TO TRY AND ENFORCE OUR BACK ROWS
FOR FAMILIES WITH SMALL CHILDREN!! THANKS

Hello faithful Servants,

It is that time of year again to put together a schedule for the attendance ushers.
| think the 2 usher system is working out well. The notes below are old notes that | am adding
for the new or newer servants.

Schedule for January-December 2020; First name listed is primary that month. We try and
send out email reminders a week or two before your duty month.

PLEASE MARK YOUR 2020 CALENDARS.

Jan- Doug/Aaron
Feb- Keith/Dan

Mar- Kevin/Toad
Apr- Randy/Fred
May- Ben/Nealan
Jun- Arlan/Bobby

Jul- Toad/Keith
Aug- Ben/Travis
Sep- Dan/Doug
Oct- Aaron/Matt
Nov- Fred/Charlie
Dec- Kevin/Randy

Responsibilities entail, but not limited to, showing up early, around 9:10am, handing

out bulletins as people come in (plus being kind of a second greeter to welcome folks), taking attendance
(marking in the note book all those that are in attendance during service, Sunday school, childrens church
and nursery attendance, submitting summary to those counting the offering), helping people find a seat if
need be on crowded mornings. Fill out the sheet and then fill free to attend SS. The time of duty is
for one month at a time, 4-5 Sunday mornings. With the doubling up you may have duty 2-3 months a year.
And, if you can't do a full month or something comes up a week or two, that is no problem, others just
fill in when and where needed. We are flexible. If you need to switch with someone for a month have at it.
Let me know so | can keep track and not over task anyone or assign someone to close together.

It really isn't difficult, just takes a little time and is an important tool for Pastor, the elders and deacons.
And helps you get to know the church (people).

' | have been asked by the elders that we as ushers help to seat people when they come in late, after 9:30
give
cE>r tike. So that means that we need to have an idea where open seating is at, especially during special days like

aster...
when we will have a larger than normal crowd. So just be aware of that. Try and be sure that the back rows are
reserved for families with SMALLER children, | think like infants and maybe younger toddlers.

Thank you for your service in this area. God bless each of you and your families.
Your Brother in Christ,

Till the nets are full,
Greg Krips
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